
     
 

 
Lingey House Primary 

and Nursery School 

Newsletter 16 – 28th January 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

It is unbelievable how quickly the Fridays come around; it doesn’t seem like two minutes since I wrote 

last week’s newsletter.  There are not many updates this week so it’s a relatively short newsletter.  

Best wishes, Mrs Wilkinson. 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
We have a parent governor vacancy on our governing board and are now 

looking to fill that vacancy. Children have brought a letter home to-

night which explains more about being a parent governor and has a 

nomination form attached. If you are interested in becoming a parent 

governor, please complete the nomination form and return to school by 

Monday 7th February 2022. You are more than welcome to ring for a 

chat if you have any queries before completing the form.  

Our New School Values 
We have been working for a while on developing new school values. Our values are things that we value 

as a school- things that we think make Lingey House special and the things we prioritise. After a great 

deal of discussion and deliberating between all staff and a selection of children, we have agreed on the 

follwing school values. We will be working with the children to improve understanding of these values 

and linking these to our activities in school. We are all absolutely delighted with our 5 values and I’m 

sure you will agree that they really sum up what is special to us at Lingey House.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are working on a mission statement now- watch this space! 



     
 

 
Attendance 

 

Each week, the 

class with the 

best attendance 

will have an extra 

10 minutes of 

playtime. If any 

class has 100% 

attendance, they 

will have an ice 

cream playtime! 

 
 

Class This week’s attendance Class This week’s attendance 

YRA 95.7% Y3B 98.5% 

YRB 93.9% Y4A 90.3% 

Y1A 88.9% Y4B 89.3% 

Y1B 94.8% Y5A 96.4% 

Y2A 94% Y5B 94.2% 

Y2B 93.1% Y6A 91.6% 

Y3A 100% Y6B 85.5% 

Whole school attendance: 93.16% 

This week’s Superstars 
I would like to say a huge well done to all this week’s superstars – watch out for their special postcard 

in the post! Our superstars for this week are as follows: 

Year Group Superstars 

Reception Glenn M and Alfie B 

Year 1 Scarlett H and Jaxon G 

Year 2 Lucy-Jo A-W and Nathan B 

Year 3 Mia M and Brodie C 

Year 4 Alyssa L and Kyle D 

Year 5 Mason Mc and Kaiden H 

Year 6 Amelia P and Owen C 
 

This week’s House Tokens 

 

This week’s winners 

are… 

Hylton! 

 

Bamburgh 273 

Hylton  287 

Warkworth 256 

Lumley 265 

Dunstanburgh 256 

Alnwick 260 
 



     
 

After School Clubs 
There are still places available in some of our after school clubs- please contact the office by 

telephone or email lingeyhouseprimaryschool@gateshead.gov.uk to book a place for your child. 

Day Club Year Group Ran by Places 

Monday Dance 4 Coach Places available - please contact the office 

Tuesday Puzzle 3 Mrs Jackson Places available - please contact the office 

Reading 1 Mrs McEnaney 

and Mrs Martin 

Places available - please contact the office 

Wednesday Forest School 2 Mrs Crowe FULL 

Futsal  3 Coach FULL - places available after February half 

term 

Thursday Science 5 Mrs Masson and 

Mrs Crawford 

Places available - please contact the office 

Drama 5 & 6 Miss Hewitt and 

Miss K Bell 

Places available - please contact the office 

Makaton (sign 

language) 

R Miss Harris Places available - please contact the office 

Friday Basketball 4 Coach FULL - places available after February half 

term 

Year 6 boosters take place throughout the week- each group has a different day due to staffing etc. 

Year 6 will be offered a wider range of clubs in the Summer term.   

Key Dates for your Diary 

Date Event Who is involved? 

Spring Term 

Friday 18th February Break up for half term Whole school 

Monday 28th February Back to school Whole school 

Friday 8th April Break up for Easter break Whole school 

Monday 25th April Back to school Whole School 

Summer Term 

Monday 2nd May May Bank Holiday Whole School 

Monday 9th May Year 6 SATS week Year 6 

Friday 27th May Break up for half term Whole school 

Monday 6th June Back to school Whole school 

Friday 1st July  School closed – Queen’s Jubilee BH swap for Gateshead 

schools 

Whole school 

Monday 4th July  School closed - Occasional Day Whole school 

Friday 22nd July  Break up for Summer holidays Whole school 

Quote of the Week 

“It takes a great deal of bravery to stand up to our enemies, 
but just as much to stand up to our friends.” 

– Albus Dumbledore, Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  

If you have any concerns or queries, please contact me on 0191 4381287 or via email at:  

lingeyhouseprimaryschool@gatehead.gov.uk 

Best wishes, Chloe Wilkinson (Headteacher) 
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